
MINUTES OF THE BRIGHTON AND FONTWELL PARK LJPC. 

HELD AT BRIGHTON RACECOURSE 20
TH

 OCTOBER 2005. 

 
Present; 

V Steadman (chair) M Hudson (Northern Racing) T Styles (NAB)  

R Grossmith (RBA) 

 

 

1. Previous Minutes. 

 

VS proposed the minutes of the previous meeting were a true record, seconded TS,  

carried. 

 

2. Matters Arising. 

 

The anchorage points at Fontwell in the middle still require attention. VS to liaise with 

groundstaff as a matter of urgency. 

 

3. Designated Numbers 2006. 

 

Fontwell Park. It was unanimously agreed that the present numbers were acceptable and 

should be adopted for 2006. 

Rails 11. All meetings. 

Tattersalls. 38 Saturdays, Sundays and evenings. 24 All other meetings. 

Lower tatts. 18 Saturdays, Sundays and evenings. 10 All other meetings. 

 

Brighton. Again after consideration it was agreed that the present numbers be adopted for 

2006. Racing is to start earlier this year on the 26
th

 March with the BHA FC day, despite 

the date a large crowd is anticipated and Sunday numbers will apply. 

Rails. 7 All meetings. 

Tattersalls. 30 Evenings, Weekends and August meetings. 

Lower tatts. 8 All meetings. 

 

4. AOB. 

 

MH confirmed that the “big screen” would be present at all Brighton meetings in 2006. 

Neither racecourse are planning any major developments that will impact on the 

bookmakers in 2006, although Brighton plan to develop further their members facilities. 

MH was concerned that when the marquee is situated in the Lower tatts area bookmakers 

were betting from their joints without anchorage points. The LJPC visited the area, it was 

agreed that 8 anchorage points be sited on the lawn in line with the members entrance, 

allowing the Lower tatts bookmakers to bet facing the marquee. VS to consult with 

Martin Hurst regarding the supply and installation of the points. 

 


